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23rd November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, due to high levels of coronavirus infections, at the moment we are all  
subject to a national lockdown which is due to end in its current form on 2nd Dec.  While 
the number of infections does appear to be reducing we all still have our part to play.  

I would like to remind you of the following key messages: 

If your child has COVID-19 symptoms 

• Your child should not attend school. 

• Your child should get a test. 

• Whole household self isolates while waiting for test result. 

• Inform school immediately about test results. 

If someone in your household has COVID-19 symptoms 

• Your child should not attend school. 

• Household member with symptoms should get a test. 

• Whole household should self-isolate until you get a test result (please do not 
send your child to school whilst you are waiting for result). 

• Inform school immediately about test results. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ray Moloney 
 
  


